
 

August 1, 2022

Welcome Back TVUSD Students, Families, Teachers, and Staff Members!

We look forward to celebrating the opening of the 2022-23 school year with new classroom buildings on
all campuses, and a fresh start with our new and returning students, families and staff members.
Welcome All!

First, congratulations are in order to the students and staff whose hard work and dedication brought
student achievement levels on the state test in 2022 higher than they were before the pandemic. You
are to be commended for persevering through a very challenging period and prevailing, even against all
odds.

As a district, we have done a lot of work building instructional systems, and focusing on developing and
sustaining our professional learning communities. While building on our successes, we are now
focusing on achieving continuity in these areas to support student success.

“Successful schools create a culture of collaboration and shared responsibility among staff and
students and with families and communities. These schools are safe, welcoming, and respectful
to all. They establish teaching and learning as core values.”
National School Boards Association

Given everything people have been through during the pandemic, we want to support our students,
staff and families with a focus on building community. Our work will center on ensuring everyone is
treated with respect, affirmation, and inclusiveness.

As you and your families enjoy the excitement of starting a new school year, we invite you to take part
in all the activities intended to welcome and introduce you to our staff and schools. Please mark your
calendars for our upcoming Curriculum and Open House Nights at our schools. And be sure to check
out the many exciting things planned by our wonderful Parent Teacher Groups, Booster Organizations,
and the Tanque Verde Educational Enrichment Foundation for the upcoming year.

We are pleased to have our students, families, teachers, and staff members returning for the 2022-23
school year, and we look forward to seeing you on campus!

All my best,

Scott Hagerman, Ed.D
Superintendent
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